
May 9, 2023 Director’s Report 
 

Time Study: 

CASS=   Visitors— 294 

  WIFI— 69 

  Ref.— 80 

  In house— 118 

  Printer—  $24.00 

 

STO=         Visitors—  81 

  WIFI—  12 

  Ref.— 11 

  In house— 20 

  Printer— $4.25 

 

Events: 

• The Saturday Kids’ Club has been well attended each week. Volunteers have 

been involved with Main Desk assistance and Storytime. 

• Lego Club and Chess Club are going well too. We have some very avid chess 

players. 

o We have a future hope/plan to start a Lego Set Rotation with other CCLS 

libraries and use the Bookmobile system for transportation. 

o A grant application is pending; we should know by the end of May. 

• There has also been a general grant application for the following: 

o Zoom Room 

o Summer reading program books 

o More storage totes to organize crafting supplies 

• Two memorial albums have been purchased with petty cash to display at each 

library for specified individuals. 

• Computer classes for adults will be offered during the month of May on Fridays 

at each location. More info is posted at each library. 

 



 

• Stockton is offering a “photo op” for beginning photographers who lack studio 

space/lighting. They may call to reserve a time for their own photo shoot. 

o Brand-new photographic lighting/backdrop equipment was found in the 

STO closet. Simply putting it to good use for the public. 

o It is not to be rented or leave the property. A librarian will be on hand at all 

times during a session. 

Concerns: 

Dave Wilson—unfinished ditch has too many rocks; mowing is an issue, so he’s 

discontinued mowing until it’s taken care of and smoothed over (re-seeded?). 

 

Flower beds—need maintenance to remove dead plant matter, etc. I have contacted 

two potential sources for gardening volunteers: one from the Resource Center and 

another from Cassadaga Job Corps. Waiting for responses at this point. 


